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13th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Newsletter 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate the Year 6 children on their conduct and behaviour, during 
the SATs tests this week.  Everyone worked really hard and gave it their very best effort.  You 
should all feel very proud of yourselves.   
 
The party you had today was well deserved! 
 
Thank you also, to all parents and carers for keeping the noise to a minimum on the school 
grounds throughout the week, and thank you to the parents and carers of the Year 6 children for 
ensuring they got to school every day on time for their breakfast! 
 
Finally, I would like to thank all the staff for the invaluable support that was provided to the Year 
6 class during the run up to the tests and throughout this week. 
 

Pettypool Years 5 and 6 
On Wednesday, the Year 5 and 6 classes will be going to Pettypool Outdoor Activity Centre for a 
day of activities.  Please remember the dress code is PE kit: long trousers and a long sleeved top 
are required for some of the activities.  The children must also wear their school jumper or 
cardigan.  Please provide a waterproof jacket in case of rain. 
 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club will return next week as normal.  Years 4, 5 and 6 on Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays and Years 1, 2 and 3 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs will be back to normal next week.  There are no more revision clubs. 
 
Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/


www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Summer 2  2122 Jubliee Picnic 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Thursday 19th May 
Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 
On Thursday 19th May we will be celebrating the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
 
The children can dress up in red, white and blue on the 

day and wear crowns and tiaras if they wish! 
 

We will be having a jubilee picnic 
on the field (weather permitting). 

 
The children will be doing lots of activities in school; 
making bunting and paper chains and baking cakes. 

 
We are looking forward to a lovely day! 
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